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Prostate Cancer Climb and Trek to the Peruvian Andes will raise funding and awareness for the Prostate Awareness Foundation
From August 10th to the 22nd prostate cancer veterans, family members and supporters from all over the United States, Latin America and Europe will converge on the high Andes of Peru to trek around Mt Ausangate and climb Huayna Picchu. Their goal is to raise critically needed funding for education and outreach programs and also inspire men and their families with a message of hope. Prostate cancer will affect one in five families in the United States and has reached epidemic proportions. Treatment options and even whether to be tested has become a controversial subject. 
This will be the thirteenth expedition. The first in 2001 climbed Mt Aconcagua in the Argentine Andes, the highest mountain in South America. Other challenges have included 19,341’ Mt Kilimanjaro in Tanzania, Africa, Mt Blanc in the European Alps, Mt Cotopaxi in Ecuador, El Misti in Peru and climbs in the USA to Mt Shasta, Mt Elbert, Mt Massive, Swift Current Peak, Mt Dana, Mt Hoffman and Clouds Rest in Yosemite.
The Prostate Awareness Foundation, the non-profit organization sponsoring the expedition provides men and their families with information about available treatment options both conventional and alternative. It also offers guidance about prevention and nutritional measures for good prostate health. PAF encourages men to take a proactive approach to dealing with prostate cancer. The website is www.prostateawarenessfoundation.org. 

Ken Malik, this year’s expedition leader, a co-founder of PAF and an eighteen year veteran of prostate cancer says “This is not a technical climb, but it’s not a walk in the park either. The challenge can be accomplished by people of all ages if they are in good shape. We would really like to include our international brothers with prostate cancer and also health professionals that have an interest in prostate health. We can learn a lot from each other about prevention and treatment”.
The expedition will be arriving in Cuzco, Peru (11,300’) on August 11th to acclimatize for a few days before setting off on the climb. The expedition will be composed of both an expedition team of sixteen and a support team. Malik says “any funds raised by our international brothers can be used for building awareness and education in their own countries”. Please contact Ken Malik at kamalik@sbcglobal.net for details and how you can participate. 

